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Harbor Light Newsletter
MEETING DATE:  Wednesday, March 30, 2016 

GREETERS:  


Herb McDowell
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:  
Bob Meeder
ATTENDANCE:  


George Pearce
SCRIBE:



Ray Lechner
GUESTS:  



None
VISITING ROTARIANS:  

Mary Bak,
BIRTHDAYS:  


None
ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES:  
Sarah Oliver – 19 years; 3/31
        
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

Location for our meetings:  Carol is still working on a return to Sheridan Shore; please check your emails.

Next “First Wednesday” meeting:  A viewing of the documentary “He Named Me Malala” at the Wilmette Theatre on Wednesday, 4/6. This documentary is a portrait of Malala Yousafzai, the youngest Nobel Prize Winner, who was wounded by Taliban gunmen when they opened fire on her school bus in Pakistan's Swat Valley and the influence her father has had on her passion for education.
This film touches on 2 important “Rotary Areas of Focus” – both Peace & Conflict Prevention/Resolution AND Education/Literacy

Doors will open at 7PM with the film starting at 7:30PM. We are asking for a $10 donation.  Guests and family are invited to join us as we have reserved the Theatre that seats 160.  The Wilmette Theatre will provide their regular fair of food and are giving us a special rate of $4.00/beer & $5.00 for a glass of wine.

Upcoming Community Service Projects: 


Next Soup Kitchen is scheduled for Monday, June 6th

Beth DeWall will be looking for help in the upcoming weeks for Pasek Garden

Fundraising: Heidi discussed the Spring Fundraiser, given that the Fresh Market is not available. There will be a “No fundraiser-fund raiser.”  Each Rotarian will be emailed a flyer to distribute.  The goal is to “give or get” $250 per member.
District Conference is 4/28 – 5/1

April 28th- May1st, Lincolnshire Marriott Resort, Theme “Peace through Literacy” Registration is open on the District website for this year’s District Conference/Assembly and Booking of your hotel room.  New Members are strongly urged to attend.
This will be an informative conference with great speakers, informative sessions, fellowship and fun! 

Walter’s Memorial Service: Sunday, April 10th at the Kenilworth Club, 410 Kenilworth Ave., Kenilworth.  Time 1:30 – 4:30PM.  George Pearce will speak on the Club’s behalf.

NT Food Pantry: Joyce is out of town, but will return and collect items for the NT Food Pantry on 4/13 & 4/20.  

Items the Food Pantry needs:

Aluminum foil, plastic wrap, and plastic food storage bags

Cookies, cracker, granola bars, nuts, raisins and other healthy snacks

Cooking oil, salad dressing, condiments

Shampoo, conditioner, toothpaste, toothbrushes

Tissue, paper towels, toilet paper, napkins

Peace Exchange in Pakistan: DG Rodney Adams, his wife Wendy, Wendy Davis other Rotarians just left Lahore as the bombings took place – onto Islamabad 

7 Cases of Polio this year in Pakistan – working toward the eradication

Rodney will be speaking at the District Conference about their experience.

2016 Rotary Road Trip to Miller Park: Cubs vs. Brewers: Saturday, July 23rd at 3:10 PM Tailgate Party: 6:10 Game Time. Goal is to raise money so veterans can attend. – Contact Joan O’Neill 

Joan O’Neill shared a rotary club flag she brought back from the Julio S. Delgado Club in Curacao Peru.
Joan O’Neill let us know that Maya has been accepted into the Lead Dog School

UPCOMING EVENTS:  See above.
GOOD NEWS/BAD NEWS:  Greg Michel just got home last Saturday; still pretty weak, recovery slow, but reasonably steady.
MEMBER BIO MOMENT:  Tim Frenzer presented.
PROGRAM: 
Jean Saunders – Throwing a spotlight on Rotary Benefits (Jean.saunders@rotary.org).  Jean reviewed the relatively new Rotary Global Rewards program.  There is a downloadable app that can be found at myrotary.org. There are hundreds of discounts and special offers available to Rotarians. Rotarians can even add special offers from their own businesses. There is also a new “share Your Story” opportunity. This social media opportunity is to help link Rotarians #RotaryStory.
NEXT WEEK’S PROGRAM:  
 

NEXT MEETING CLUB DUTIES 
Greeters:    


Barry Miller
Thought for the Day: 

Joan O’Neill
Set-Up:   


Gil (John Gilbert)
Attendance:  


Sarah Oliver
Scribe:  


George Pearce
Bio:



Frank Hussey
 

